
 

 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. There will be Sunday School and childcare 

available.  

 

We will be collecting this year's annual One Great Hour of Sharing offering. Please prayerfully consider your 

contribution to this important global relief effort. For more about OGHS, click here. 

 

Reverend Tiff will be meeting with any congregants interested in membership after worship Sunday. If you are 

unable to make it and would like more information, you can reply to this email or get in touch with the Reverend. 

 

The Holy Week calendar is posted below. Reverend Tiff is still looking for singers to create special Easter music - 

contact him if you'd like to lend your voice! 

 

Easter flowers will be available to order beginning next week. Stay tuned to your announcements for pricing and 

how to order your blooms. 

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

3/17 - Tracy Tronnes 

3/24 - Tammy Campbell 

3/31 - Holly Gould 

 

For all other announcements and important dates, please see your March newsletter.  

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=1e26120e3c&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=0f6a52351e&e=910e5f2ce4


 

 

 


